Eastern Carver County Schools
AHERA Annual Asbestos Notification
September 12, 2023


During the past school year, and continuing into the 2023-24 school year, the following asbestos management plan activities have been or are currently being completed, pursuant to the Environmental Protection Agency 40 CFR Part 763 – “Asbestos Containing Materials in Schools; Final Rule and Notice.”

ACTIVITIES SCHEDULED FOR 2023-24

• Periodic surveillance 
• Asbestos Repairs
• Notification of Asbestos Locations for Short-Term Workers (Electricians, Plumbers, etc.)
• Training of District Personnel
• Abatement activities at:
· Chanhassen Elementary
· Chaska Middle School East
· Chaska Middle School West
· District Education Center
· Family Learning Center
· La Academia
· Star Building

Eastern Carver County Schools has contracted through the Institute for Environmental Assessment (IEA) to provide Environmental, Health and Safety consulting services, including being involved in the above listed activities.

The complete, updated Asbestos Management Plan can be found at the District Education Center. The management plan can be viewed, without cost or restriction, during normal working hours.  Copies can be obtained for a fee of $.10 per page.

Any questions concerning this notice, or an explanation of our Asbestos Management Plan can be directed to Michael McLaughlin at MclaughlinM@District112.org  or 952-556-9294 or Matt Lindberg with IEA at 763-315-7912.

